
Dear Prospective LMA family,  
   
We are so grateful for your interest in joining our Laurence Manning Academy family.   
   
Application process:  
  
You may now go to www.LMAReg.com to complete your online application for the Laurence 
Manning Academy 2022-23 school year.  (You may also scan the QR Code with your device below.)  
  

When filling out the online form, simply select “NEW Family/Student” on the application and 
follow the prompts.  If you would like to use our bus transportation program, please be sure to also 
complete the bus application at www.LMABusPay.com during the enrollment application process.  Space 
is limited and is filled on a first come-first served basis.   
  
Additional Admissions Requirements:    
  
Applicants must 

o provide an unofficial transcript or current report card for applicants in grades 1-12.  
 

o provide an unofficial copy of the student’s discipline record or letter from the 
 previous school indicating the student does not have any discipline on record 

for applicants in grades 1-12. 
 

o meet with administration and tour our school. If you have not toured or met with 
administration, please call (803) 435-2114 ext. 100 to set up an appointment. 

  
Notification of acceptance for enrollment for 2022-2023:  
  

Due to the careful consideration of applicants, it will likely be two weeks or more after all 
admissions requirements are met before you will be contacted regarding an admissions decision.   
We appreciate your patience as we carefully consider applicants.    
   

The staff at Laurence Manning Academy feels truly blessed that your family is interested in 
joining the Laurence Manning family. Please contact the office if you have any questions. We look 
forward to speaking with you soon.  
 
Thank You,  
  
Tripp Boykin Headmaster  


